5/21/25, 5:21 PM Gmail - Clarification of property.

M Gmall Allison Olsen <allieolsen@gmail.com>

Clarification of property.

Lleverino,Felix <flleverino@webercountyutah.gov> Wed, May 21, 2025 at 4:46 PM
To: Allison Olsen <allieolsen@gmail.com>

Hi Alison,

Yes, it looks good. You should also consider the location of the septic system and drain field to make sure they are
completely within the lot being served.

Felix

From: Allison Olsen <allieolsen@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 12:20 PM

To: Lleverino, Felix <flleverino@webercountyutah.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Clarification of property.

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links,
opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.
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